
HB 1085 -- State-Qualified Health Coverage Plans for Federal
Health Coverage Tax Credit

Sponsor:  Schaaf

This bill allows certain health benefit plans to be available as
a state-qualified health coverage option for persons eligible for
the federal health coverage tax credit.  The Department of
Insurance will facilitate and coordinate the filing of
documentation necessary by state agencies to qualify the plans.


